Memorandum



Masters Branch Championships Cancelled

Audience: Surf Sports Chairs, Director of Administration, Club Presidents, Officials and Competitors

Date: Friday 18th March 2022

Contact: Julie-Ann Fillingham, Support Officer

Phone: 4353 0299

Email: support@slscc.com.au

The Surf Life Saving Carnival Committee has made the difficult decision to **cancel** the Masters Carnival that was scheduled for this coming Sunday 20th at Avoca Beach. The event cannot be rescheduled due to the upcoming Aussies and lack of available dates.

A thorough risk assessment has been completed and the condition of the water with clarity along with debris has deemed the carnival unable to run.

We understand that there will be disappointment amongst our Masters Competitors. The safety and wellbeing of our competitors, water safety and officials is always the first priority.

SLSCC is looking forward to some fierce local competition in the following 2022/2023 season with better weather conditions.

We wish all our competitors all the best for the upcoming Aussies in April.

